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To Honorable Senate Chair Bailey, Legislature Chair Perry and the members of the 
Committee of Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services, 
My name is Mike McMahon. I am a concerned citizen of the great State of Maine
I am writing in opposition to LD227, An Act Regarding Health Care in the State. 
I am requesting you vote “Ought Not to Pass” for the following reasons.
Maine should not seek to be in the business of becoming an abortion/transgender 
sanctuary.
I am opposed to this bill because it not only restricts the rights of Maine parents but 
the rights of parents outside the State of Maine. This proposal breaches parental rights
and puts the affected children in extreme jeopardy. This bill gives free rein to 
kidnapping and child sex trafficking.
 In addition, this bill welcomes unscrupulous medical people to practice in Maine 
despite being sanctioned in other locales. This is certainly not “The Way LIFE Should
Be.”
I am also curious why notice of this bill was so limited. This action could lead one to 
view this as an appearance of impropriety. Taxpayers of Maine deserve better and are 
entitled to know what they are funding and supporting.
I ask you to vote “Ought Not to Pass.” LD 227
Thank you for your consideration.
Respectfully,
Mike McMahon
Harpswell


